Hi, I'm Nancy.
I have multiple sclerosis.
I was diagnosed in 2006.
And as my health declined,
I went into retirement.
So I'm unable to work,
I'm unable to drive.
And through One Care, I'm able
to continue my PCA services,
which is vital
to my day-to-day activities
of daily living,
they call them:
showering, dressing,
even doing hair.
And with One Care, I'm able
to keep my prescriptions,
keep my same doctors,
and be involved in my community.
They also arrange transportation
to my appointments,
which is much simpler
than it was.
I see a podiatrist,
I see a neurologist,
I see a regular primary
care physician.
And they don't have co-pays,
which is fantastic.
I mean, they cover a lot.
With One Care,
you have a contact person,
your care coordinator, okay?

And this person's
going to be your best friend.
It's that contact person
with you and the health plan,
so you're not in this alone.
She can break down
what I need to do
or what steps I need to take.
There's a team of people
involved in my care.
And on my team
is my primary care,
my neurologist, my podiatrist,
my sister, who is
my health care proxy
and my care coordinator.
I can't do it without her.
My daughter's very helpful.
Sometimes she's my
workout guru, you know,
kind of helping me
do the stretching and things
to keep the multiple sclerosis
in check.
You know, it's work,
and she helps me a lot.
NANCY'S DAUGHTER:
Being part of my mom's care team
is kind of difficult but fun.
But I feel
kind of special sometimes
when she asks me
to do something.
NANCY: For myself, durable
medical equipment is essential.
Maintaining the equipment
that I have
has been much easier
through One Care.
When you enroll with One Care
and you choose a plan,
if you're not happy
with that plan,
you can switch,
and that meant a lot.
I was on Medicare
and Mass Health separately,
and then I was sent a notice
in the mail saying,
"You're eligible
for an insurance change,
and One Care is going
to be providing your care."
One Care made it very easy
to figure out
what was going to be
the next steps.
They were right there,
they had websites available
and a 1-800 number.
I would tell someone
who's thinking about One Care,
make sure that you're
getting the services,
that you're able to continue
the services
that you're currently getting.
That way, you can make
an informed decision

for really what's best for you.
